
Neighbourhood Plan 

Parish Highways - Workshop 
 

The Irene Usher Pavilion, Rusty Lane 

Thursday 9th June 

(2:00pm – 9:00pm) 

As part of the development of the Neighbourhood Plan 

we want to understand the views and priorities relating 

to all aspects of the roads we use, or live by, within the 

Parish. 

On 9th June we will be running a drop-in workshop for 

you to come along and share your views: with us and 

others who live in the parish of Seend. The information 

we gather will be used to inform the Neighbourhood 

Plan and provide a list of priorities for investigating 

shorter term solutions that we will take forward with the 

Parish and Wiltshire County Councils.  

We understand that different parts of the Parish have 

different and sometimes conflicting priorities and we 

would like you to take this opportunity to help us 

understand what is important to you. 



 

How do the roads in our parish affect the quality of life 

of the parishioners who live here?  

 

How do the roads affect the visitors that come to our 

parish: to visit us or the beautiful surroundings we have 

the privilege to live in? 

 

Light refreshments will be available. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.pd4pic.com/images/warning-attention-road-sign-exclamation-mark.png&imgrefurl=http://www.pd4pic.com/road-sign/4/&docid=yPgI498dyLfWsM&tbnid=rnzapddLQFniyM:&w=640&h=565&hl=en&bih=624&biw=1366&ved=0ahUKEwi5npWktt_MAhVHDxoKHcRbChwQMwiGAShfMF8&iact=mrc&uact=8

